
From: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.
Sent: 3/22/2011 3:28:52 PM
To: Skala, Pete (pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov); Ramaiya, Shilpa R

(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc: Best, Carmen (carmen.best@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: EE Voicemail Follow-up

Shilpa,

Here is #1. Please distribute to all other utility folks who were on that call (Athena, Kevin, 
Lonnie, Ed, Darren, Mark),

I’ll definitely work on #2 this week, and I will have to discuss with Carmen #3, I have her 
spreadsheets but will need to spend some time with them.

Jeorge S. Tagnipes | 415.703.2451 (direct) | 415.703.2200 (facsimile) | jeorge.taqnipes@cpuc.ca.gov

PLEASE VISIT http://eeqa2006.cpuc.ca.gov andCPUC Energy Division - Energy Efficiency Evaluation Section
http://eeqa.cpuc.ca.gov

From: Skala, Pete
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 3:17 PM 
To: 'SRRd@pge.com'
Cc: Tagnipes, Jeorge S.; Best, Carmen 
Subject: Re: EE Voicemail Follow-up

Hi Shilpa,

We're having some problems w our voicemail, so I can't pick this up.

Assuming the three items you describe below represent the comprehensive list of what you 
are 'after,' we'll start getting these pulled together. I will leave it to Jeorge and/or Carmen to 
opine on how long they think it will take to complete these tasks.

Best,
Pete Skala 
415-577-8576

SB GT&S 0807427

mailto:pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:carmen.best@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:jeorge.taqnipes@cpuc.ca.gov
http://eeqa2006.cpuc.ca.gov
http://eeqa.cpuc.ca.gov


From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 02:51 PM 
To: Skaia, Pete
Subject: EE Voicemail Follow-up

Hi Pete,

As a follow-up to my voicemail earlier, I wanted to clarify the items that we need to 
submit our 2009 program incentive claim and 2010 Annual Report. I am mindful that 
Jeorge and Carmen have been on vacation, but am hoping this can be a priority upon 
their return so we can close the book on this assignment with these few items. Here’s 
what left:

1 - The Updated CFL numbers that include the bulbs incentivized in the 2006-2008 
and 2009 program years but not installed or purchased until 2010. We need this for 
our 2010 Annual Report no later than March 28 to timely submit our 2010 Annual 
Report by May 1. We understand KEMA produced these numbers and provided them 
to Jeorge but we have not received those figures from Jeorge.

2 - The Risk/Reward Spreadsheet template with updated cumulative savings in-line 
with the final decision on the 2006-2008 true-up claim. Jeorge is producing this per 
our February 9th conference call with the lOU’s, ED and ED consultants. We’re 
hoping to receive this by the end of March, if not earlier.

3 - Documentation as to how ED came up with the net and gross reported savings on 
Tables 8-11 of the 2009 Energy Efficiency Evaluation Report that incorporates 2006 - 
2008 program year CFLs installed in 2009. Carmen Best is to deliver this to Jeorge 
who will then forward it to the lOU’s. Again, we’re hoping to receive this by the end of 
March, if not earlier.

Let me know if you have any questions

Thanks for your time and in advance for being responsive

Shilpa

415-973-3186

SB GT&S 0807428

mailto:SRRd@pge.com

